
March 2021 

 

To all students who apply for BEKKA 

 

School of Japanese Studies for Foreign Students 

Osaka International University 

 

Important Notes under COVID-19 pandemic 

 

Please be sure to understand the following precautions when applying to the School of Japanese 

Studies for Foreign Students (BEKKA), Osaka International University. 

 

1. Depending on the COVID-19 spread in the future, your enrollment to BEKKA may be 

canceled or deferred to Spring semester 2022. 

2. Self-isolation for 14 days from the next day after arrival in Japan is required for all 

foreigners who enter Japan with a Visa. During this time, you must stay at the hotel, and in 

principle, you are not supposed to get out of the room. You are responsible for all the costs 

during this period which is about 150,000 yen to 180,000 yen.  

3. Please secure a room by the time you arrive in Japan so that you can move to your room 

right after you finish self-isolation. (We will introduce real estate agents to successful 

applicants.). 

4. Please check the BEKKA schedule and adjust the date of arrival in Japan with considering 

the period of 14-day self-isolation. 

5. Please understand that Fall 2021 courses may become online classes. We recommend that 

you bring your laptop (PC) for online courses. 

6. Please be sure to get the latest information on your arrival in Japan. 

 

Finally, depending on the recruitment situation (when the number of applicants is small and it is 

impossible to organize a certain number of classes, etc.), we might cancel the 2021 Fall Semester.   

 

Thank you for your attention. 

 

 


